
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Rogers 
 
A27 East of Lewes 
 
Thank you for your email of 8 August asking if the Department is aware of the 
views expressed by Maria Caulfield MP regarding potential offline and on 
route options for enhancement of the A27 between Lewes and Polegate.  
 
I am happy to confirm that we are aware of the MP’s comments on this topic 
as reported in the local press. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michael Read-Leah 
Road Investment Strategy Futures Division 

Bill Rogers 
 
Via email: request-587963-

6b77d1f2@whatdotheyknow.com 
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